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GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA

DIRECTORATE OF COMMERCE AND INDUSTBIES : :
Plot no. L/D 015, Lower Nongrim Hills, Shillong - 793003, Email: inaustii€s-meq@gov.in

No.M/Dind/MSME/9/2024/98 Dated Shillong, the 22" July, 2024
To,

All concerned

Subject: Retendering and terminating of current RFP for hiring of Consultangy
Services to Develop and Implement the State Level MSME Portal in

Meghalaya, vide tender no.RFP No. M/Dind/MSME/9/2024/14, dated
01.07.2024.

Sir,

With reference to the above, | am to inform you about the decision to
retender and terminate the current Request for Proposal (RFP) for hiring of
Consultancy Services to Develop and Implement the State Level MSME Portal in
Meghalaya, vide tender no. RFP No. M/Dind/MSME/9/2024/14 dated 1st July 2024.
The decision has been taken due to non-participation of minimum required number
of Firms and also taking into account the issues and suggestions as received from
various Consultants during the initial RFP process.

We understand the importance of this project and are committed to
ensuring its successful implementation in Meghalaya. Therefore, we believe that
revising the RFP will attract more participation and better align the project
requirements which will suit the MSMEs scenario in the State of Meghalaya.

In this context, we will be issuing a revised RFP soon with updated
specifications and a new timeline. Your understanding and cooperation in this
matter are highly appreciated.

Thanking you.
Yourssfaithfully,

(Shri F. ga)
Director of Commetce & Industries.



